NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT
WORKSPROGRAMMING

The Board considered a report informing it of the changes to the prioritisation
process for Neighbourhood Improvement Works.

The Board decided to:

1.  Receivetheinformation.

2. Support the current alocation for 2000/01 which is unchanged from the
previous year.

3. Request that Council not deal with Neighbourhood Improvement Works
programmes on roads in isolation from other improvements, ie parks,
waterways, undergrounding etc.

4.  Submit to Council that it would prefer to see constrained funds spent on

practical projects rather than on consultants fees, and that wherever
possible, Council staff be used ahead of consultants.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


